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Thank	You	Lord!	
Just	as	Winter	is	Arriving	-	A	Place	to	Meet			

	 

 
 
 
 
 

Emails:  dwalker356@aol.com & paulettew204@gmail.com 
 
 

US Address:  720 E. Kearney St., Springfield, MO 65803 USA 
Field Address: 8 Grant St.  -  Havelock North, NZ    4130 

 
 
 
 

Mar-Apr Support - RECEIVED - Thanks you & God Bless! 
Sending Church:  Bible Baptist Church 

226 South 29th Street, Chickasha, OK 73018-2502 

Counting Our Blessings ! 
 
 
 
 
 

For the last ten months we have 
been out of a building and 
having to meet in a private 
location. Each service our 

people faithfully, gratefully 
sharing that pasture with farm 
animals and ALL the natural 

blessings that go with it. 
THANK the LORD - The local 
school CALLED US and asked 
if we would like to come back 
and start meeting there again.  

God is so good and your 
prayers have mattered so very 
much. Real Missions work is 
the working Missionary and 

Church to accomplish His will.	
 
 
 
 

 

 

Coming Back  for SHORT 
Furlough : July-August       

 
 
 
 
 

July 18th Paulette and I will be 
able, for the first time in a long 
time to come back to the US – 
this will be a quick trip and we 
will be attending to medicals, 
licenses, business and family. 
Please Prayer for us as we travel.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALSO - We are both recovering 
from COVID at this time and for 
me, a double concussion. After 2 
1/2 weeks my sight has finally 
gone from fuzzy to clear and 
images are finally more vivid. 
It’s not enough for me to hit my 
head at speed, I had to do it twice 
on the way down.  

	
	
	
	
	
	

	

Partners in Prayer . . . 	
 

Asking for prayer for 	

 
 
 
 

1. TRAVEL Safety - July-August 
Furlough - and that we will be able 
to get everything done that must be 
done in a whirlwind trip. 

 
 
 

2.   ALSO – Traveling right now is 
somewhat unsafe for us – we 
could get out and be unable to get 
back in. Having COVID-19 right 
is a blessing in that if things shut 
down it might help get us back in 
if New Zealand closes after we 
exit.  

 
 

3.  Our New Converts and 
Members - Many of our people 
are going through tremendous 
trials in the face of Covid and 
tremendous spiritual attacks at this 
time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Your Prayers Matter - Thank You 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


